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NOTICE OF SPECIAL 
COUNCIL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that the Special 
Council Meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
30 August 2018 has been rescheduled to 
be held on Thursday, 6 September 2018 
at 5:30pm in Council Chambers at the 
Civic Centre, McGregor Street, Port Hedland. 
The purpose of the meeting is to consider the 
following item: 

• Adoption of the 2018/19 Budget 

All Council meetings are open to the public and 
persons of all abilities are welcome to attend. 
The Agenda will be available prior to the meeting on 
the Town’s website at www.porthedland.wa.gov.au. 
For further enquiries, please contact Governance on 
08 9158 9300.


